
MINUTES OF SPECIAL WORKSHOP MEETING 
OF JULY 30, 2008 

CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF MEADOWS PLACE, TEXAS 
 

The workshop meeting of the Meadows Place City Council was called to 
order at 6:00 p.m. by Mayor Charles Jessup, Meadows Place City Hall, One 
Troyan Drive, Meadows Place, Texas, with notice of said meeting giving the time, 
place, date and subject thereof having been posted as prescribed by Article 
6252-17, V.T.A.C.S. with the following members present and in attendance: 

 
Mayor:   Charles Jessup 
 
Aldermen:   Heidi Case 

Terry Henley 
Charles Kulhanek 
David Wilkens 
 

and the following absent: 
 
 Alderman:  Rick Staigle 
 
thus constituting a quorum. 
 

Council discussed the 2008-2009 budget in general noting that to date the 
Public Works and Police budgets are up 2.4 to 4% in general. 

 
Discussing the Parks Department budget for next fiscal year, Mayor 

Jessup noted salaries were up due to the scheduled 3% increase as well as the 
required increase due to the minimum wage going up.  The computer line item is 
$4,000.  Park maintenance includes removal of some trees in McDonald Park to 
allow for the grass to grow.  A large savings in pool chemicals will be realized if 
we convert from a pool chemically treated with chlorine to a salt water pool.  
Parks Directors requested funds to send our life guards to a competition next 
summer.  The various parks events were also discussed. 

 
Council then discussed some of the suggestions to improve our city as 

submitted by residents. 
 
There being no further business to consider, Councilmember Kulhanek 

made a motion, seconded by Councilmember Wilkens to adjourn the meeting.  
With unanimous approval, the meeting was adjourned at 8:25 p.m.  
 
 
 
______________________________________ 
Elaine Herff, City Secretary 
 


